
The Scholastic Book 
Fair is coming to   

our School! 

November 10th-14 
from 8:30-3:30  

(students will shop with their class) 

Join us for Family Night 

Thursday, November 13th 
from 3:30—6:30 

Come on out and shop with  

your friends and family.  

Hear Ye, Hear Ye! 

Dinner will be available for      
sale in the lobby  

by your Student Council  


